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January 15, 2021 

 
 
 

The submission deadline for Request for Proposals Professional Services for Permit Technical and Regulatory 
Support # 20 667 3500 0002 has been extended to January 27, 2021. At this time please do not submit any 
proposals to NMED. Due to the Governor’s directive of all State buildings being closed until January 25, 2021, 
there will be no staff available to receive these proposals. If you have any further questions, please feel free to 
contact me at Jessica Tapia (505) 795-0783 jessica.tapia@state.nm.us.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Tapia 
505-795-0783 
Jessica.tapia@state.nm.us  
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